
 

Distance Ed. Course Announcements 

Hello Everyone, I wanted to remind you of this handy Canvas feature. You have 

the option to display the most recent announcements on your home 

page. To use this feature, you’ll want to follow the steps below. 

 Go to the Course Settings tab, and scroll to the 

bottom of the page. You will see tiny blue lettering 

that says “More Options.”  

 Select “More Options.” 

 The first check box is the one you will want 

checked to enable this feature. You can select the 

number of most recent announcements you’d like 

listed on your home page. 

 After setting this up, remember to select “Update 

Course Details.” 

 Your home page should look similar to this when 

done.  

Back to  

Fac. Toolbox 

How This Will Look: 

https://www.taftcollege.edu/distance-education/wp-content/uploads/sites/45/2018/04/DE-Toolbox_FacEdition.pdf
https://www.taftcollege.edu/distance-education/wp-content/uploads/sites/45/2018/04/DE-Toolbox_FacEdition.pdf
https://www.taftcollege.edu/distance-education/wp-content/uploads/sites/45/2018/04/DE-Toolbox_FacEdition.pdf

